
November 12, 2013 
 
The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building on November 12, 2013 at 5:00 PM.  All 
were present.  
Chairman, Mark Wheaton opened the meeting with the flag salute being given.  
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. Mark Made a motion to accept and Gerald 
seconded.  
The treasurer’s report was given as follows:  
State - $114737.92 
General (Plgit) Account _ $7129.37 
First Citizens Savings - $48912.74 
Peoples State Bank (Impact) $372940.39 
The treasurer’s report was accepted as read.  Gerald made a motion to accept and Mark seconded.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Recycling has been changed to 1st Saturday of the month. The Garden Club will be doing the recycling 
exclusively.  The change worked fine for the month of October.  
An extension has been granted for the park until June 2015.  
Mike Haas viewed the park and said everything is looking good. 
Fred discussed the levy from BCSC with Cog and they agreed it was a reasonable fee.  
The new plow has been ordered but not received.  
The picnic tables for the shelters and waste receptacles have been ordered for the park.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Dick Rook came from Correctional Facility and will give us a price on signs for the park. He also will give 
us a quote to have the TV stand built for the Area Agency TV.  
The budget meeting will be held on November 18, 2013 at 5:00 PM.  
Discussion was held regarding the fuel tanks and facing the building. These projects will be placed on 
hold until 2014. 
A motion was made by Gerald and seconded by Mark to send the County Library $200. Motion carried. 
 
ROAD MASTER Report 
Tons of road materials have been purchased and placed on Cary and Potterville Roads.  
RIP RAP has been placed on creek bank above the bridge.  
All bills were reviewed and paid.  
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM 
Janice Young, Secretary 
 
November 18, 2013 
The supervisors met at the Municipal Building at 5:00 PM for the purpose of preparing the budget for 
2014. All were present. Chairman, Mark Wheaton, opened the meeting with the flag salute being given.  
The budget has been prepared for 2014 and will be duly advertised.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM 
Janice Young, Secretary 


